
From: Everette Gibson
To: Dion, Shannon (GOV)
Subject: SB 1102
Date: Thursday, March 09, 2017 11:35:32 AM

To Whom it May Concern,
I am requesting that the Governor VETO SB 1102, as it concerns L/E to release all information on
 unattended death investigations to the family members of suicide. A review of the investigation
 which in my experience is what most of administrators do is pefectly fine BUT a requirement to
 release all I think will compromise confidentiality of the investigation.
Thank you for your time.
 
Chief Everette L. Gibson
400 North Main Street
Lawrenceville, VA 23868
434-848-9137 (D)
www.lawrencevillepolice.org
police@lawrencevilleweb.com
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